Cindy Howden

From: Councillors

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 7:15 AM

To: Andrew Stevens; Bob Hawkins; Cheryl Stadnichuk; Daniel LeBlanc; Jason Mancinelli; John Findura;
Landon Mohl; Lori Bresciani; Shanon Zachidniak; Terina Shaw

Subject: FW: [External email] Fossil fuel sponsorship

From:28(1)

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 4:59 PM

To: Councillors <Councillors@regina.ca>

Cc: Clerks <Clerks@regina.ca>; Mayor <Mayor@regina.ca>
Subject: [External email] Fossil fuel sponsorship

| need to voice my disbelief and displeasure at the councillors who voted on banning energy sponsorships
from city facilities. How did this even make it on the agenda? The hypocrisy is sickening and | will be
attending the virtual meeting to speak on this. | want the councillors who voted in favor of this outrageous
motion on how they personally will move forward to live a net zero lifestyle if they are so opposed to the
lifeblood of civilization. From vaccines, to ventilators, from heating homes and putting food on the table, the
products from fossil fuels makes that possible. It is also a slap in the face to your neighbours and friends who
work in the industry and also the secondary industries that drive the economy and pay taxes. In the middle of

were not for the pandemic, recalls would be initiated for this insane council!

An extremely concerned and sincerely frustrated citizen,

28(1)
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